
Parent’s Message 
Monday, January 15, 2018 

 
Good Evening: 
This is Dr. John Mazzella-your child’s Middle School principal calling. 
 
The purpose of this message is to keep you informed of our recent accomplishment and 
future events. 
 
First, I am proud to inform you that this past Friday, on January 12 at the Annual Teacher 
of the Year Gala, our band director-Mr. William Asa Jernigan was selected as this year’s 
Nassau County Teacher of the Year and will represent Nassau County for the state title of 
Florida Teacher of the Year. 
Congratulations to Mr. Jernigan and all of his students!! 
 
The events scheduled for this week January 16-January 19 are as follows: 
 
* Report Cards will be sent home tomorrow-Tuesday, January 16. 
 
* Our girls basketball team will play Callahan Middle School at home on 

Wednesday, January 17 starting at 5:30 PM. 
 
* Our boys basketball team plays Bolles on Thursday, January 18th starting at 5:30 

and Yulee at home on Friday, January 19th. 
 
* Our PTO will have an important PTO Desserts of Amelia planning meeting on 

Thursday, January 18th at 5:30 pm in the Media Center. 
 
I hope you will be able to attend the activities mentioned in this announcement. 
 
Thank you for taking time to listen to this important message. 
 
Go Pirates! 


